

Monday, 14 March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

As part of Pre St Patrick's Day Celebrations, children from primaries4-7 will be travelling to Bagnall's Castle, Newry on Tuesday morning. Here they will witness a performance of "Wild Atlantic Tales" by the one and only Niall De Burca. Raised in Galway Niall de Búrca is one of Ireland's finest traditional storytellers.



Primary 1-3 children including Reception will be taking part in a special craft activity and, weather permitting will be going to our local park for some playtime.

We are also inviting children to take part in 'Green Day' a non-uniform day on Wednesday 16th March.

Regards

Donal Keenan